Next Meeting: April 14th

March 17, 2021

Call to order: 6:05 pm

Pledge

Parks & Recreations Meeting

Member

Jan

Feb
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Apr

May

June

Jul

Aug

Sep

Oct

Nov

Dec

Patricia Adams

Stephen Antes

Evelyn Connors

Jodi Deery

Anthony Derieux

Jaci Derieux

Alan Dodd

Rocco Gallelli

Nikki Hand

Frank Kopaczewski

Stacey Masso

Rosemary Mead

Suzan Pace

Donna Park

Deborah Polisano

Tara Price

Matthew Scardino

Chuck Terzian

William Wright
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Council

Greg Wolfe

Director

Brent Salvadori

Recorded By: Nikki Carter

Key
P = Present
A = Absent

X = not a member during that month

R = Resigned

No meeting




Reading of Public Notice by Council Greg Wolfe

Approval of minutes by Pat
Seconded by Rose

Old Business:

Easter Egg Hunt will be a drive by

Anne sent flyer to Stacey - Stacey has to find out if it can be mailed out to homes

Greg asked if we have Mayor approval

Brent will handle tomorrow as the Township needs to sign off

Time 12-2pm — not so much a parade but a time frame to pick up bags

Decorating for the event has started

Commission to meet @ 10am (3/27)

Public Safety doesn’t want to shut down Main St. — Brent is going to ask for a few officers @ the
OEM meeting

Rose bagged 5000 eggs — all are now done

Donna got 4 special eggs with a note that reads “you are a winner of a $25 gift card” with
instructions to claim —these eggs will go in random bags because we cannot divide by age
groups with this set up

Must wear a mask

Wear sweatshirts from Christmas event

Posted details on Facebook page

Gloves will be supplied

Wear your Township ID

New Business:

Check on fingerprinting renewal

Donna doesn’t believe we can make a decision on September yet because we still need to find
out the guidelines (music festival / craft fair, etc)

Alan mentioned 25% for outdoor venues

150 people outside per Greg

Rocco said 35% / 150 people right now

Alan is speaking of capacity

It’s just too early to make a call for September

Matt suggested maybe having bands at the Fall Festival

Stacey suggested just going with a craft fair in September — would it work within the
restrictions?

Council Report — nothing at this time

Director’s Report — nothing at this time

Motion to close by Chuck
Seconded by Evie
Adjournment: 6:52pm



